OFFICE OF THE DEAN

THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

April 12, 1940

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
105 Robinson Gymnasium
The University of Kansas

My dear Dr. Allen:

I want to thank you for your courteous cooperation on
our conference program. Your contribution was deeply
appreciated, and we want you to know that we realize
that it is only the generous cooperation of men like
you which assures the realization of our hopes for the
profession of education.

If we can be of service to you at any time by way of
answering your call to duty, I trust you will not hes-
itate to let us know.

oincerely yours
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ymond A. Schwegler
Dean
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